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In view of the current regulations and restrictions regarding to the COVID-19 epidemic,  

I inform that the Rector’s Regulation no. 25/2022 amending WUT Rector’s Regulation no. 

110/2021 of 18 November 2021 on the functioning of the Warsaw University of Technology 

during the Covid-19 epidemic as of 19 November 2021 enters into force on 29 March 2022.  

The unified text of the WUT Rector’s Regulation no. 110/2021 is available in the lex-baw 

system of legal acts. 

At the same time, I recommend that the members of the academic community of the Warsaw 

University of Technology: 

1) wear masks if: 

a) they are in rooms where there is a large number of people, 

b) there is a reasonable risk of infection, especially in case of exhibiting symptoms such 

as cold, cough or fever. In such case, I also recommend you contact a physician 

immediately. 

2) disinfect your hands using the liquids and devices available on the University premises.  
 

 

 

 

RECTOR 

 

Professor Krzysztof Zaremba 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


